
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Thursday, 13 April 2017 3:22 PM 
To: 'roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au'; 'Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au'; 
'Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au'; Michael Harmer; Dominic Russell; 'Luis.Izzo@ablawyers.com.au'; 
'Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au'; Phillip Ryan; 'Justine Vandepol'; 'matt@sda.org.au' 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010  

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Re: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010  
 
Further to the mention/directions held this morning with Deputy President Dean, the Commission 
now confirms that the hearing dates in May will be vacated. A cancelled listing will be sent out to the 
parties in due course.  
 
The Deputy President will relist the matter for telephone mentions/directions at 9am on Friday 28 
April 2017 and parties must have availabilities for on-site inspections during the winter season and 
for October hearing dates ready at that time. 
 
Regarding the AMU’s email sent this morning to Chambers, the Commission grants the parties an 
extension that the Unions may file one submission and any evidence in reply by 5.00pm Thursday 27 
April 2017. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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